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20 March 2020 
 

O glorious St Joseph to you god committed the care of this begotten son amid the many 

dangers of this world.  St Joseph, silent and strong, pray for us 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

First of all I would like to say a huge thank you to you all for your understanding at this very 

difficult and challenging time. 
 

We have had a different week in school, it has been amazing to see the resilience of our 

fantastic staff who continued to provide exciting teaching and learning and a positive and calm 

environment for the children.  We have even had one member of staff dressing up – I’m sure you 

can all guess who that might be! 
 

It is our mission as teachers to teach and serve the children and families of Holy Family.  These 

are strange and scary times but please know that we are all thinking about you and your families. 
 

I just want to let you know that the teachers will put weekly work for the children on the 

website – it is an expectation for all the work to be completed.  If you haven any problems with 

the work please email the teachers directly, email addresses can be found on the reverse of 

this letter.  We have told the children to treat time at home as they would at school and for 

them to try to work at a set time each day, complete the tasks and have the rest of the day to 

enjoy. 
 

We have discussed how children can keep safe over the coming weeks and it is all of our 

responsibility to keep our distance from other distance from other people especially the 

vulnerable. 
 

If you have any concerns or change in circumstances that we need to know of or if you need 

advice, we are here to help you.  Please do contact us by email at s.anforth@holy-

family.lancs.sch.uk or phone school and leave a message. 
 

I do hope that you and your families keep healthy over the coming weeks and we look forward to 

welcoming you back to Holy Family School.  Take good care of yourselves and each other.  

 

God Bless 
 

 

Mrs J Westray 

Headteacher 
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